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JANUARY 14, 2022

2022-23 REGISTRATION

As many of you have probably heard, the California Department of
Public Health has issued updated guidelines related to quarantine
and isolation periods. RCSD is working to update our processes and
protocols to align with these updated guidelines as quickly as
possible. Be on the lookout for direct communication via email
regarding this next week! 
As a reminder, if your student is not feeling well, please keep them
home, report the absence to your school and we encourage you to
have them tested. If they test positive for COVID-19 please let your
school site know right away!

COVID UPDATE

rcsdk8.org      1050 Main St. Roseville, CA 95678    916.771.1600

Just a reminder 2022-23 Registration for RCSD is in full swing! If you
have a request for an inter/intra transfer or virtual academy
enrollment make sure to get your registration request completed no
later than January 28, 2022. 
If you have questions or need assistance completing your registration,
join us for our first RCSD Registration Night on January 25, from 5 pm
- 8 pm at the RCSD District Office located at 1050 Main Street,
Roseville.
RCSD 2022-23 Registration Information
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR
January 17 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School
February 14 - Lincoln’s Birthday Observed - No School
February 21 - President’s Day - No School

2022-23 SCHOOL DAY
Due to a change in state legislation the 2022-23 school start times
will be changing. The new law requires that high schools start no
earlier than 8:30 am and middle schools no earlier than 8:00 am. The
Roseville Joint Union High School District transports RCSD’s bus-
riding students; therefore, our elementary schools must start earlier
to accommodate the new required start times for the high schools.
More details and exact start times will be out later this spring.
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